Peter Hicks is seeking a position on the East Goshen Board of Supervisors.

He has lived in East Goshen his entire life. This is his home. This is his heritage. Pete’s
grandfather Ira Hicks was an integral part in making East Goshen what it is today. Ira was a
Supervisor for 35 years. Some of you may remember him as your bus driver! Pete would like to
follow in his grandfather's footsteps by serving East Goshen residents and preserving East
Goshen, keeping it as beautiful for our future as it is today.

Pete is a business owner and understands the importance of being fiscally responsible.
He also knows the importance of maintaining what we already have.

In Pete’s free time, he loves to ride and race dirtbikes. He also loves to maintain the family farm
where he and his wife Jen raised two children. This place he calls home has been in the Hicks
family for 5 generations. Peter does not have plans of hanging his hat anywhere else.

Thank you for your support,
Pete Hicks




